


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Tohono O’odham Nation 
“Alley-Oop Challenge” 

2022 
Objective 
Through partnerships built with the Tohono O’odham Nation Executive Office, the Nation is set to receive two brand-
new basketball courts. The project is being spearheaded by the Executive Office, in collaboration with the Tohono 
O’odham Nation Youth Council, and is currently seeking input from Nation members on identifying suitable locations 
for the new courts.  
 
The “Alley-Oop Challenge” is a call-to-action for Nation members to submit a written proposal explaining why their 
community should be selected for the construction of a new basketball court. The contest is open to all members of 
the Nation with youth being the target audience. 
 
Call-to-Action  
It’s tip-off time!  
 
The Nation’s Executive Office is set to assist you with a slam dunk for your community!  
 
Two brand-new basketball courts are in the near future for two hopeful communities. All you have to do is tell us 
why you feel a new court is needed in your particular community and how your community members will benefit 
from it.  
 
Work with your local leadership to ensure particular land spaces are available. A written proposal will need to be 
submitted outlining the needs and benefits for your community.  
 

1. How would your community/district benefit from receiving a brand-new basketball court? 
2. Describe how you would envision the new basketball court would look like in your community (i.e. shade 

covering, benches, lights, etc.) 
3. How would the basketball court be utilized throughout the year? 
4. How would you encourage community health and wellness using the basketball court? 

 
Written submissions must be sent to AlleyOop@tonation-nsn.gov by October 17th, 2022. 
 
Rules & Criteria 

• Must work with local leadership to making sure the land being recommended is suitable for construction (i.e. 
Chairman, Vice Chair, District Council, Community Representatives) 

• Must submit written proposal answering the four questions listed in the call to action. 
• Submission must be made by enrolled tribal member of the district that they are submitting a proposal for. 


